As editor of the 1961 EXCALIBUR, I
would like to take this opportunity to
give my thanks to everyone who has
helped make the publication of this
book possible. With the help of the
staff this book has become a reality out
of a vision.

It has been our wish to produce a
yearbook that will serve in a way to
bring back pleasant memories of the
year at C. M. A.; the laughter, fun and
companionship which the students
have shared: the hours spent enriching
our minds in the classrooms and de-

veloping our personalities through ex-
tracurricular activities. This book at-
tempts to record a few of the events in
a most important phase of our lives.

My thanks and appreciation to the
members of the Annual Staff and to
the faculty officers for their efforts in
helping to get this material ready for
the press. My sincere thanks go to
Lieutenant Wearmouth for his guid-
ance during the year.

Thanks Again,
Patrick Langley, Editor.
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